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New feedback for planning application 2022/0528/P 

Feeling 

Love 

Feedback 

The current site does not meet community needs, and the huge car parks are a 
very inefficient use of space (especially during the current housing crisis). This 
redevelopment will both provide much needed housing and offer a more 
community-focused space then the current eyesore.  

New homes 

Approve this site, which will provide a substantial number of people with a 
place to live.  

Open space 

This plan is a great improvement on the current site, which offers no open 
spaces at all beyond a grey car park.  

Postcode 

Nw6 3hl 

 
 


